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Programming

Step 1
Press and hold button ”AV”, 
then keep it and press  “VOL 
-„ button.

Press both buttons for at 
least 5 seconds until the 
corresponding indicator 
lights up.

The learning system is on 
now.

Step 2
Hold the sending end of the 
established remote aiming 
at the receiving end of Seki 
Easy. (distance 2-5cm) 

Step 3
Press the button of Seki Easy 
remote control which you 
want to program.

The indicator will not light.

Step 4
Press the targeted button of 
the original remote control. 

When receiving the correct 
data, LED will light for 1 
second and then �ash twice. 

Step 5
To learn other buttons 
repeat steps 3+4 until the 
end of all learning. 

Step 6
When learning is completed, 
press and release buttons 
”AV” and “VOL-” at the same 
time to exit learning state.

You are done and can now 
use your SeKi Easy.
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